
CITY OF JOSHUA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Joshua, 

Texas will hold a public hearing on September 15, 2022, at 6:30 

p.m. in the City Council Chamber located in City Hall, 101 South 

Main Street, Joshua, Texas. 

The purpose of the public hearing is for consideration of the 

adoption of the proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning 

October 1, 2022 and ending September 30, 2023.  At this time all 

citizens of the City of Joshua will be given an opportunity to 

provide written or oral comments concerning the proposed 

budget.  Copies of the proposed budget are available for review 

with the City Secretary’s Office and on the City website at 

www.cityjoshuatx.us.  

This budget is estimated to raise more revenue from property 

taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of $193,529 which is 

an 6.73% percent increase from last year’s budget.  The estimate 

property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the 

roll this year is $286,193. 
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